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If applicable, describe any of the project’s areas of controversy known to the Lead Agency, including issues raised by
agencies and the public.

Provide a list of the responsible or trustee agencies for the project.


	Print Form Button: 
	Text Field: 
	Project Title: 03-3H590 Blue Canyon Pavement Rehabilitation
	Lead Agency: California Department of Transportation 
	Contact Name: Cymbre Hoffman
	Email: cymbre.hoffman@dot.ca.gov
	Phone Number: 530-845-0634
	Project Location: Northeast of Auburn                                                                              Placer
	Project Description: Caltrans proposes to enhance and preserve the useful life of the existing pavement and to improve the ride quality on East Bound (EB) I-80 in Placer County between PM R26.5 and 55.1 by grinding and overlaying the mainline.  Operational improvement of the general-purpose lanes will be accomplished by constructing EB truck climbing lanes at three locations. To accommodate the truck climbing lanes, the roadway would be widened and two structures, the Blue Canyon undercrossing (UC) (Br.#19-0115R) and Weimar overcrossing (OC) (Br.#19-0082), would be removed and replaced with wider structures. Several entrance and exit ramps would also be reconstructed with the latest signing/striping standards for vehicles to properly merge into the new truck lane. Existing Traffic Management Systems (TMS) and Safety and Intelligent Transportation Systems (ITS) elements would be relocated and upgraded to current standards to actively manage recurrent and non-recurrent traffic congestion. All Metal Beam Guardrails (MGBR) would be replaced with Midwest Guardrail Systems (MGS); median concrete barriers, drainage, lighting, sign panels, and fiber optic would be upgraded as needed and wildlife crossing conflicts would be addressed. 
	Project's Effects: The project would have No Effect on Land Use and Planning, Mineral Resources, Public Services, Recreation, and Tribal Cultural Resources

The project would have Less than Significant Impacts to Aesthetics, Agricultural and Forest Resources, Air Quality, Biological Resources, Cultural Resources, Energy, Geology and Soils, Greenhouse Gas Emissions, Hazards and Hazardous Materials, Hydrology and Water Quality, Noise, Population and Housing, Transportation, and Wildfire


	Areas of Controversy: No areas of controversy were identified by the lead agency, other review agencies, or the public.
	List of Agencies: None


